
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
  

Email: bursar@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

8th July 2021 
 
CHANGES TO BUBBLES – JULY 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you will be aware, it has been announced by the government that children no longer 
need to stay in bubbles from Monday 19th July 2021. 
 
At Whitefield, we intend to keep the children in their bubbles for the final three days of 
term. 
 
By doing this, we will ensure we reduce the risk of any further positive COVID cases 
which would then result in isolations and the risk of some families and staff not being 
able to go on their planned holidays or to planned events in the first ten days of the 
summer holidays. 
 
I will update you towards the end of August as to the arrangements in school for 
September.  The messages are positive (no bubbles, only the positive case having to 
isolate etc), however the last 18 months have shown us all how things can change 
quickly so school will pause and continually review as we move through the summer 
holidays . 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support during these challenging times. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

MRS S FOSTER 
Headteacher 


